
Coccidioidomycosis  
Serology Laboratory 
 

 
September 20, 2022 
 
Hello, 
 
We appreciate your continued support. To simplify test ordering and address increases in 
operational costs, we will be making a small change to our test menu and an additional price 
adjustment to the immunodiffusion and complement fixation testing. This price increase and test 
orderable change will be effective November 1, 2022.  Please reference the updated test 
requisition forms for human and veterinary patients at our website 
https://health.ucdavis.edu/valley-fever/. 
 
This was a diff icult decision to make, as we know the effect it can have on our customers. We 
thank you for your understanding and support during this change, and as always, we promise to 
continue to deliver the highest quality services possible. If you have any questions, comments, or 
concerns, please reach out to coccy@ucdavis.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Coccidioidomycosis Serology Laboratory  
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